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SCHOOL VALUES: To Accept, Respect, and Try Our Best! 

The Cobains Primary School Community embraces the values of Respect, Accept and Try Your Best.  We aim to provide a safe,  caring & engaging 
learning environment that equips children with the necessary skills & knowledge to become positive & active contributors to the local & global 
community. Our school emphasises the development of Literacy and Numeracy with the  integration of Information Technology throughout the 

curriculum.  Cobains Primary School is committed to child safety and upholding the Child Safe Standards. 
At Cobains Primary School, we have a zero tolerance to child abuse. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

SWIMMING PROGRAM TERM 2 
 
Lessons start this Friday 9.30am to 10.30am and run for 8 weeks.  
Students will need to be at school by 9am at the latest as we will be boarding the bus at 9am.  
All students will be travelling over to the venue at Maffra, even if they are not swimming, as there will 
be no supervision at school. 
 

Our swimming program is partially funded through the Sporting Schools program so: 
 

The total cost for lessons is $32 ($4.00 per lesson), which needs to be paid before the first lesson,  
unless your permission slip has  PAID stamped on it for CSEF payment. 
Thankyou to parents that have made the  payment to the school account. 

 
IMPORTANT SAFETY INFORMATION: CAR PARK AND PICK-UP TIME 
PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION CAREFULLY 
 

Students have been instructed not to leave the school grounds until the staff member on gate duty arrives at 
the bus shelter to let them out. 

 
Due to the increased number of staff and families at the school, the carpark can be quite congested at 

pickup time. If you need to park across the road, please walk across the road to collect your child. 
 
When pulling in and out of car park, please be aware of students and families who may be crossing the road 

around you or parked behind you. 
 

When coming around the corner into Crofts Road, please be aware that cars may be parked close to the 
corner so please SLOW down. 

 
Please also be aware that the gate area is a No Smoking Zone for 4 metres each way. This is to  
      protect staff, students and parents, especially those with health conditions such as Asthma, which can 

be triggered by  smoke that is lingering around in the area. The gate area also becomes congested so 
please move away from this space as soon as you have collected your children. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

APRIL 

3rd Mason B 

13th Darcy H 

17th Oliver F 

APRIL  

Thursday 25th  ANZAC DAY—PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Friday 26th SWIMMING PROGRAM STARTS 

Tuesday 30th SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

  
 

  



PARENTS CLUB NEWS 
Parents club is a chance for parents to get together during school hours to meet others, as well as 
supporting the school through organising and helping out with hot school lunches, fundraisers and 
other activities. 
Thankyou to those families who have indicated they would like to be part of our parents club for 
2024. We will be in touch shortly to organise the best time to catch up. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


